
Bristol Park HOA Board Meeting September 3, 2019 
 

Where:  Katie Jones’ house @ 6:30pm 
Attendees:   

 Brian Thackrah, President 
 Lynn Nutt, Vice President 
 Katie Jones, Treasurer 
 Andy Scheib, Secretary 
 Bill Gentilesco 
 Nicole Gonzalez 

 
Agenda 

 Architectural Update - Lynn  
 Reviewed various house color, shed, deck, and driveway requests. 

 
 Financial Update - Katie 

 Discussed past due list and various collections efforts 
 Discussed interviewing new accountants 
 Discussed the possibility of raising dues in 2020 

 
 Pools - Brian 

 Reviewed status of north pool expansion bids 
 Pools closings were successful and overall was good year for pools 

 
 Block Party 

 Lots of planning for block party this Saturday 9/ 
 


